Traveln’ Elks

Submitted by Mo Hirning, Public Relations Travelin’
Elks:

This month the Trav'lin Elks are nominating our next slate of
officers and chairs for our April election. Join us at our next
meeting, March 3rd, 6:30 pm at the Carmichael Elks Club.
We made a quick trip to Napa, CA, in February. Although,
the weather was windy and therefore difficult for RV's, we
love to go to the Napa Elks club and general area. Our next
outing is to Feather Falls Casino, Oroville, CA, in April. In
May we are going to Grass Valley, CA, and in August we
will be in Tillamook, OR. If you would like to join us, come
to our next meeting, or for an RV trip, contact Debra Stiger
at 916-396-9301.

April Outing

We still have a couple of spots left for Feather Falls April
30 to the 5th. Contact Shirley at 530-545-9628. Thank you




